
MINUTES OF THE 

HALIFAX CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

May 22, 2018 
 

A meeting of the Halifax Conservation Commission was held on Tuesday, May 22, 2018, 

in the Conservation Commission office.  Chairperson Gerry Fitzgerald opened the 

meeting at 7:00pm. 

 

In Attendance:  Gerry Fitzgerald, Chairperson; Kathy Evans, Vice Chairperson; 

John Peck, Member; Ed Lane, Member. 

 

Hearings and Discussions: 

 

Open 7:00 – General Discussion – 63 Paradise Lane  

Tom Fitzgerald, owner, called to cancel his meeting for this evening.  He did not give a 

reason for cancelling and did not reschedule. 

 

Open 7:10 – ANRAD Continuation – 359 Plymouth St. 

Continuation requested. 

 

Motion to continue to Tuesday, June 12, 2018 at 7pm 

 

 Motion:  Ed Lane 

 Second:  John Peck 

 AIF 

 

Open 7:20 – ANRAD Continuation – River St. 

Continuation requested. 

 

Motion to continue to Tuesday, June 12, 2018 at 7:10pm  

 

Motion:  Ed Lane 

 Second:  John Peck 

 AIF 

 

Open 7:30 – NOI Continuation – River St. 

Continuation requested. 

 

Motion to continue to Tuesday, June 12, 2018 at 7:10pm 

 

Motion:  Ed Lane 

 Second:  Kathy Evans 

 AIF 

 

 

 



Secretarial: 

  

Express Newspapers - $40.00 – 2 year subscription 

Express Newspapers - $40.00 

LEC - $550.70 

LEC - $1436.08 
  

Motion:  Ed Lane 

 Second:  Kathy Evans 

 AIF 

 

Missing original copy of OOC for 161 River St. was discussed.  Will sign another copy if 

ever need it.  It is not recorded at the Registry and the property is for sale.  Construction 

was never started.  Odds are it will never be needed. 

 

Road Cut Permit was signed for 13 First Avenue. 

 

Mail: 
The mail folder was reviewed by the Commission.  

 

Motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:58pm 

 

Motion:  Ed Lane 

 Second:  Kathy Evans  

AIF 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Kendra Kelly 

Secretary 

 


